

## **Bellenden Primary School**

Executive Headteacher: Mr Gregory Doey Head of School: Mrs Julie Ireland Deputy Head: Miss Mary Kelly

> Reedham Street, Peckham, London **SE15 4PF**

Thursday 2<sup>nd</sup> November

Dear Parents and Carers of: Oak

To prepare your Year 6 child for SATs, we will be running weekly booster sessions after school from 15:30 -16:30. The next set of sessions will focus on Maths and will run for 4 weeks. Please note that for this block of tuition, it will be held on a Tuesday.

The dates for this cycle of tuition are:

- Tuesday 14<sup>th</sup> November;
- Tuesday 21<sup>st</sup> November;
- Tuesday 28<sup>th</sup> November and
- Tuesday 5th December.

As before, this extra tuition is taught in small focus groups and is free of charge.

We will then continue with booster sessions next term – I will inform you of the dates nearer the time.

These extra sessions will be hugely beneficial for your child and therefore we kindly ask that all Year 6 pupils attend.

Your child may being a healthy snack for tuition. (Please no nuts, sweets or chocolate)

Yours Sincerely,

JEIreland (Head of School)

Please fill in and return the form below to Miss Trew by Friday 10<sup>th</sup> November.

Child's name:				
Parents name:				
Emergency contact number :				
My child can go home on their	(Please tick) Yes	s	No 🔲	

TEL: 020 7732 7107 FAX: 020 7732 1351 Email: office@bellenden.southwark.sch.uk www.bellenden.southwark.sch.uk